NE Prowers Conservation District Local Work Group

Calling all Farmers and Ranchers in the NE Prowers Conservation District to attend on July 11 at 7 pm at the Holly Pride Center to provide feedback and give input to NRCS on how funding should be allocated.  We also need your input on how NRCS can do a better job on helping land managers to treat their property’s resource concerns.

This is your opportunity to provide advice and input.  Please come and help us to help you.
